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Comments: This project is about as far from any structures or populations at risk as any you could dream up.

The additional road construction will negatively impact the South Fork of the Clearwater River by increasing

sediment load which will degrade spawning gravels for threatened anadromous fish runs.  The existing roads in

the area of this proposed project are currently not being maintained and they all have severe drainage issues

dumping sediment into the streams.    Please focus USFS time and resources on projects that actually achieve

the goals of the agency.

Thank you for your consideration of my comments.


